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Comments: | disagree with the new rules proposed regarding fixed protection on climbing routes in wilderness
areas. Bolts and slings are vital to the systems required to safely access climbing routes in wilderness areas.
Prohibiting fixed anchors WILL LEAD TO DEATHS in these areas. It is the responsibility of the NPS to permit
access and exploration of these areas. Fixed anchors are absolutely required to reasonably access these areas.



